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BHEL, a government-owned heavy engineering firm, is interested in producing electrolysers
and fuel cells.
The company will issue an invitation for ‘expressions of interest’ (EOI) from companies
interested in collaborating on electrolysers and fuel cells. A senior company source told
Business Line today that the request for EOI might be made “within one week.”
This would be the second time such a call has been made. BHEL had issued a similar request
for EOI on November 10 of previous year, with a November 30 deadline.
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